2018 Tour de Timor sponsorship confirmed by Northern Oil & Gas Australia

September 2018
Race organisers of the 2018 Tour de Timor and representatives of Northern Oil & Gas Australia are excited to confirm a $50,000 USD sponsorship of the event which is marking its 10th anniversary this year. 

Angus Karoll, Managing Director of Northern Oil & Gas Australia, was thanked by Mr. Johnny Guterres, official spokesperson for the 2018 Tour de Timor - 10 years on Tour: "Northern Oil & Gas Australia's generous sponsorship allows this year’s 10th anniversary race to confirm the prize pool for the event. With riders gathering over the following days at the Dili event centre headquarters, attention will turn to the final registration processes. News of the prize fund and its many categories will focus our riders attention during the medical assessments and final rider briefing which will be held on Monday the 3rd of September."

 With final preparations underway, over 120 riders from nine nations are expected to set out over a five stage course based out the incredible central mountain region of Timor-Leste. The base camp of Aileu will host the race for four nights. Talking about this year's race, Managing Director of Northern Oil & Gas Australia, Mr. Angus Karoll, said “Northern Oil is delighted to support such an event, particularly one that has been so successful over so many years.  Our aim is to make a positive contribution to the Timorese community. Being involved in an event like Tour de Timor, that is showcasing the country on an international stage as well as giving local participants the support and training to enable them to participate in a world class event, is a great way for us to contribute to the Timor Leste community.“

This year the Aileu campsite has undergone dramatic changes: with enhanced dining, sanitation and entertainment facilities all being developed simultaneously. "Over the course of the last six weeks over 200 Timorese from Aileu itself have been directly engaged in assisting race organisers in and around our base camp." Mr. Guterres explained. He went onto to say "to mark the tenth anniversary of the Tour de Timor special attention has been made to bring the history, culture and people of Aileu into the base camp. Every afternoon and early evening our campsite will showcase Aileu through music and performances to our local and international riders as well over 300 others who will all be onsite, supporting the riders as they take part in one of the worlds hardest mountain bike races."

The race will be held between 4th and 8th of September. In addition, the ‘Ride for Peace’ (a short distance non-competitive ride involving school children and participants) will be held on Sunday 2nd of September in the capital of Dili.

To find out more information, please visit the official website: www.tourdetimor.com  

For further enquiries regarding Northern Oil & Gas Australia, please refer to www.northernoil.com.au
